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Tweet Swimming To dream that you are swimming suggests that you are exploring aspects of your
subconscious mind and emotions. The dream may be a sign that you are seeking some sort of emotional
support. It is a common dream image for people going through therapy. To dream that you are swimming
underwater suggests that you are completely submerged in your own feelings. You are forcing yourself to deal
with your subconscious emotions. To dream that you are swimming away from someone or something
indicates that you are avoiding some deep emotional issue. You are refusing to acknowledge and confront
your feelings because it may be too painful or too fresh. In particular, if you are swimming away to escape
danger or death, then it suggests that you are letting fear take over your actions. You are afraid of change. To
see children swimming in your dream indicates that you need to adapt a more carefree attitude. Pool To see a
pool of water in your dream indicates that you need to acknowledge and understand your feelings. It is time to
dive in and deal with those emotions. Alternatively, a pool indicates your desire to be cleansed. You need to
wash away the past. To dream that you are playing or shooting pool represents your competitive nature. You
need to learn to win or lose gracefully. Alternatively, shooting pool means that you need to concentrate harder
on a problem in your waking life. Swimming Pool To see a swimming pool in your dream symbolizes
relaxation, calmness, luxury and ease. You need to take a break. Alternatively, a swimming pool suggests that
you need to acknowledge and understand your feelings. You need to cleanse yourself and wash away past
hurts. Consider the depth of the pool. If you were swimming on the deep end, then it means that those
emotions are deeply seated and may be harder to confront.. You will need to work through it, no more matter
how difficult. If you are swimming on the shallow end, then it implies that you should be able to easily deal
with your feelings. To see an empty swimming pool in your dream suggests that you are literally feeling
empty and devoid of emotions. To dream that the swimming pool is filled with trash indicates that you are
leading a lifestyle of excess. You need to tone it down and discard some of the negative emotions in your life.
To dream of a rooftop swimming pool indicates spiritual cleansing. It may also mean that you are enjoying all
your successes. Swimming Gear To dream that you are wearing swimming gear swim goggles, swimming cap,
swimming armbands, swim socks implies that you are ready to confront some painful emotion.
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Treading water can be a survival technique and is taught as a personal-safety measure in most swim classes.
Tread water easily by using as little energy as possible to stay afloat. Tread water in an upright position. Keep
your face above the surface to avoid swallowing water. Assume a natural position that will be comfortable to
sustain for long periods of time. Many people find bending at the waist just a bit while keeping their back
straight to be a gentle treading position. Bend your elbows slightly to form long paddles with your arms.
Sweep your arms back and forth from your sides to just in front of your torso in wide sculls. Work slowly to
prevent fatigue from setting in too quickly. The key to treading water easily is expending as little energy as
possible. Kick your legs in wide, leisurely strokes while you scull with your arms. Use a scissor kick -- bring
your legs together and then spread them apart in a V-shape to complete one kick cycle. This kick style boosts
your body up enough to keep your head out of the water. Roll onto your back and float when you get tired.
Once you have regained your strength, return to the upright treading position. Stop sculling and kick harder
when you need to rest your arms. Scull faster and stop kicking when your legs need a break. Tip Employ
safety techniques to help remain calm if you become overwhelmed or anxious when you tread water. Lift your
chin to keep your head above the water line and focus on your breathing. In a true emergency, wave your arms
over your head to catch the attention of a lifeguard or onlooker.
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Unfortunately, circumstances sometimes force you to consider emptying your pool to address a structural or
water-related issue. Draining your pool may seem like a straightforward process, but doing it incorrectly can
cause severe damage. Whatever type of pool you have, make sure to check local regulations regarding
drainage before emptying your pool. Reasons to Drain Several factors might make it necessary to drain your
inground pool. If your pool has suffered damage that requires repair work, it likely needs to be drained.
Resurfacing or painting also requires an empty pool. You may also encounter water chemistry issues that
make drainage necessary, particularly an unstable Total Dissolved Solids TDS level. Since it can be extremely
difficult to lower the TDS level, draining the pool and starting over with clean water is often the best solution.
If you cannot locate a hydro-static valve, call a pool professional to drain it. If you encounter any issues while
draining the pool, turn off the pump and contact a pool professional immediately. Vinyl Lined Draining a
vinyl lined inground pool can be difficult because the liner is fragile and can tear or rip easily. In addition,
your vinyl lined pool walls may not be strong enough to support the weight of the surrounding dirt when it is
emptied of water, making it vulnerable to collapse. As with a concrete or gunite pool, groundwater beneath the
pool can also cause the shell to float up out of the ground when there is no water weighing it down. However,
if you are confident that your pool can withstand the draining process, rent a sump pump and connect it to the
sewer drainage pipe. Place the pump in the deepest part of the pool and turn it on. Fiberglass If you own a
fiberglass pool, you should never attempt to drain it yourself. A fiberglass pool is meant to be full of water at
all times, and draining it improperly can cause the lightweight shell to pop up out of the ground. It may also
lead to bulging walls and cracks in the shell. Always call a pool professional to empty your fiberglass pool. A
trained professional can check the groundwater around the fiberglass shell and remove it if necessary. Your
pool professional can also ensure that the pool is braced properly, so the shell does not shift when emptied of
water.
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Share on Facebook Treading water comes down to the simple ability to use arm and leg movements to keep
your head above water. Water treading workouts take this concept further. Water polo players are aware that
treading water is serious exercise that challenges your body and builds both your cardiovascular and muscular
strength. It also increases your range of motion and flexibility. As a plus, water treading burns as much as 11
calories per minute, as reported by Fitness magazine. Standard Pool Workout Step 1 Warm up your body
slowly. Start with a basic water treading workout. Pedal with both legs as though you were spinning them on a
bicycle. Exaggerate this move by bringing your knees up as close to your chest as possible. Start slowly and
increase the pace. Simultaneously put your arms in front of you at a degree angle from your body and sweep
your arms down in circle motions. Step 2 Stand in the shallow end of the pool. Slowly sit back while treading
the water with your arms. Pull both your legs firmly together and stick them straight out at an angle so that
your body forms a "V" as you continue to tread the water with your arms. Cup your hands and move them in
circles by your hips to push yourself forward. Do this to move forward as quickly as you comfortably can for
30 seconds. Step 3 Ease into a slightly more difficult exercise called the otter roll. Hug a beach ball to your
chest. Float on your back. Extend your legs and pull your feet together. Roll to your left side and continue the
roll completely over the beach ball. Envision how an otter moves to help with your form. Use your legs, core
and back to propel yourself throughout a full revolution around the ball in which you return to your original
position floating on your back. Relax and take a breath. Step 4 Perform a K-Tread to target the muscles in
your arms, buttocks, hamstrings, back, chest and abs. Go to the deep end of the pool and start to tread water.
Cup your hands and make circles with your arms. Lift your left leg until it reaches hip level. Simultaneously
reach the right leg toward the bottom of the pool. Hold this pose for five to 10 seconds. Switch legs and repeat.
Do this for five repetitions per leg. Step 5 Get vertical with the flutter kick. Your upper body needs to stay
upright. Straighten your legs and keep them straight. Now scissor your legs quickly. Do this 20 times in a row.
This exercise builds strength, endurance and flexibility. Step 6 Use only your legs to make waves in this
intense lower body workout. Get into a pool with water that is only chest-deep. Hold on to the edge of the pool
with your right hand; use gloves to protect your hands if the surface is rough. Place your left palm against the
wall to help increase your stability. Pull your knees and feet closely together and straighten your legs behind
you at water level. This should be a flowing motion that starts at your core and propels out through the
motions with your legs. Do as many repetitions as you can within 30 seconds, then rest for 30 seconds. Repeat
as many times as desired. As you improve your strength and gain stamina, do as many repetitions as you can
in 60 seconds before resting for 30 seconds. Rehabilitation Exercises Step 1 Set aside time for four minute
sessions per week for at least four weeks. The Cleveland Clinic cautions that it usually needs four weeks for
rehabilitation exercises, but consult your health care practitioner to see what is right for you. Start
rehabilitation exercises under the supervision of an expert in the field or a physical trainer who is an expert in
rehabilitation. Step 2 Enter the water carefully if you are performing rehabilitation exercises to reduce or
eliminate impact on your muscles. According to the Aquatic Exercise Association, the impact from this
workout is pretty much eliminated if you "flex at your hips and knees and lower into the water at shoulder
level. Flotation devices help you exercise in water without wearing you out. They also promote better
positioning in the pool. Step 4 Tread water carefully by using the survival float, which would help you stay
afloat if ever stranded in water in an emergency. It is a nice, mild exercise when working around injuries and
to build strength. Scull your arms and kick your legs with straight, swift kicks. Work on building in other
exercises from Section 1 and others that your trainer sees as appropriate depending on your strength and
condition. Because four minutes of treading water is required for basic Marine training, this is a skill that will
be helpful regardless of your ambitions in service, but training for the elite forces requires a strong transition
to tougher workouts. Start with basic water tread exercises from Section 1 and then proceed to these more

Page 4

DOWNLOAD PDF TREADING WATER IN AN EMPTY POOL
challenging workouts. Step 2 Build up your duration in the water. The swim test that Marines are put through
in only their first day in Marine Corps Recon training includes a mandatory exercise where they must tread
water without touching the bottom of the pool for at least 30 minutes. Try treading water as long as you can
comfortably at first, then slowly increase the duration of your workout each time. Step 3 Practice remaining
fully clothed while treading water because that is part of the requirements from the first day of elite forces
training. Train by incorporating weights into this duration challenge because, during the exercise, Marines will
be passing around weights and rifles in the pool while being forced to maintain the water treading. Swimming
underwater is required after water treading so also practice building up your strength after mastering water
treading. Tips If you are new to water treading workouts, do only as many of the exercises in Section 1 as you
feel comfortable doing. Slowly increase the exercises you attempt as your fitness level improves. Choose
where you do your workouts carefully. A small pool will do as long as it is deep enough so that your feet do
not touch the bottom of the pool during most of your treading water exercises.
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In the water, Tracey Wickham was a marvel. Out of it, she was a mess. As a teenager in the s, she rose to
become the brightest star of Australian swimming, set numerous world records, won four Commonwealth gold
medals and mixed with celebrities and the sporting elite. But, on the cusp of the Moscow Olympics, Tracey
retired at the age of nineteen. Her marriage ended in divorce and her new partner bashed her so savagely she
was hospitalised. Standing in line at Centrelink, Tracey thought she had hit rock bottom. Worse was to come.
Her beautiful sixteen-year-old daughter, Hannah, was found to have terminal cancer and passed away on her
wedding day. Tracey spiralled out of control. Broke and alone, she struggled with depression and prescription
drug addiction. But our world champion would never give up without a fight and, with humour and
determination, this little Aussie battler is winning the toughest race of all: Treading Water reveals the lows and
soaring highs of a much-loved Australian sports star, candidly and fearlessly. Chantel is a single mother of a
teenage boy living in Los Angeles. Each day she works low waged jobs to provide for her family. Despite all
her efforts, she always managed to come up short. Being the youngest of six children, Chantel struggled with
self worth and self identity in her large family. Chantel always felt like she was living her life in the shadow of
her high achieving siblings. Her envy for those around her filled her heart with bitterness and sadness. The
loneliness in her life would soon be replaced with a man from her past. Chantel felt a rebirth in love and a
world of possibility. Her happiness would be short lived when tragedy struck. Her world would be changed
forever. The losses in her life made her question whether or not her presence had any true value. How will she
emerge? Soon she realized that darkness can sometimes shine a light on the things that she never thought she
could possibly reach. Show more Show less.
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Every pool owner at a certain point in time faces the question of how to drain a pool. If left untouched, this
high TDS level will cause surface deterioration. In many regions, pool owners also have to drain water from
their pools to keep them as clean as possible for the next season and due to cold winter temperatures, which
cause water to freeze and damage the pool surface and pipes. This article will show you a way of draining
your pool with a pool pump and garden hose. In certain situations professional help may be required: If you
are live in an area with high ground water. If you are uncertain about what type of pool you have. If you are
unsure as to what equipment is installed in your pool. Remember, there is no golden rule for everyone. This
article gives a general approach to how to drain your pool. How to drain pool using pool pump A concrete
pool is the easiest to drain. First of all, locate your sewer drainage pipe and use a garden hose to connect it to
the pump. Then, check that the hydro-static valve is open. The next step is to lower the pump hose into the
deepest part of the pool. After all these preparations, you can start draining the water. Monitor the whole
process and be ready to terminate the operation if you see any unexpected results. A video-review on how to
pump water out of the pool However, you should remember that there are many types of pools, and this
method cannot be applied to all of them. Vinyl lined pools are trickier than concrete pools. Drainage them is a
more complex task due to the fragility of the liner. Additionally, pool walls with a vinyl liner are sometimes
not robust enough to withstand the mass of soil pushing in from the sides, making it more likely to fracture.
Fiberglass pools are designed to be filled with water constantly, and improper drainage can cause fractures.
Always call a specialist with a license to drain your fiberglass pool. A photo review on how to drain a
fiberglass pool How to drain a pool without pump If you get yourself in a situation where you cannot use a
submersible pump, there are still solutions for that tricky situation when you ask yourself how to drain a pool
without a pump. The most common option is to siphon the water with garden hose. Here is a guide as to how
to drain a pool with a hose: Drop the heavy end in the deepest part of the pool. Once this is done, ensure that
there are no knots or twists anywhere throughout its length and if there are, straighten them out. The water
siphon method requires an absolutely clear passage for the water because there is no force except gravity
drawing the water out such as pump. To start draining the water, position your lips around the free end of the
hose and suck air until you feel water in your mouth. Spit out the water and place the hose on a ground. The
water will continue to flow until water bubbles or air gets in the hose, and then the remaining water can be
removed manually. Another way is to rent a trash pump. It works on the same principle, but the level of power
is quite different. A substitute for a submersible or even trash pump can be a vacuum pump. In order to make
it work, you will need to join the vacuum pole and the vacuum head. And by using a discharge hose and a
vacuum pump you can easily drain a pool. How to drain pool after rain Rain is of course a common weather
condition and it can adversely affect your weekend relaxation in the pool. Heavy rain can easily cause your
pool to overflow or it can alter the concentration of chemicals, thus making the water acidic. So, after rain you
may want to rebalance certain chemical properties of your pool such as pH, sanitizer level and alkalinity. If
your pool has overflown, you can drain your pool using a garden hose or a pump a guide to how to drain your
pool with a garden hose or a pump is given earlier in this article. Checking your pool equipment for water
damage is a good idea too. This can be removed with a skimmer. How to drain a pool for winter There are
certain steps which every pool owner must take in order to winterize it. Firstly, you should check and adjust
the pool water chemistry by adding winterizing chemicals, with attention being paid to pH, alkalinity and
calcium levels. This is necessary in order to prevent algae growth and water stain. Then you need to rid the
water surface of any remaining insects as well as any debris. After that you may want to reduce the water level
due to the possibility of water expanding, which can cause damage to your pool walls. You can use our guide
on how to drain your pool using an ordinary submersible pump. The last step here is to get your winter pool

Page 7

DOWNLOAD PDF TREADING WATER IN AN EMPTY POOL
cover in place. How to drain inground pool The method for draining an inground pool does not differ
significantly from the method for an above ground pool. The whole process is the same as for how to drain a
swimming pool, with just a few exceptions. Draining an inground pool is a slightly more complex task due to
the larger amount of equipment involved, such as pipes, hoses or filters. Above ground pools commonly have
only one in- and out- pipe hose and no main drain. What is much more important is the type of pool you have,
whether it is installed inground or above ground. Our article will help you answer the question of how to drain
inground or above ground pools. Useful Tips Always use sewer drainage pipes for water disposal, so the water
can be treated and reused. Water waste is a violation and will be dealt with accordingly to the law. Do not
leave your pool without water longer than is necessary. Direct sunlight can damage the surface of your pool.
Groundwater can cause serious damage to your pool. Avoid any actions if uncertain. Avoid swimming in your
pool for at least a day after changing the chemical setup. Control chemical levels in your pool either by taking
water samples to your local pool equipment vendor, or by using special chemical checking strips yourself. If
you know that a heavy storm is expected in your area, start preparing your pool for it beforehand. If your pool
is getting messy every day, consider cutting the surrounding trees. June 1, Sumaia Mohona Tap the discharge
line coming out of the sump pit. If this does work then wait till the basin is empty to see if you can locate the
cause of the failure. To know more visit here.
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Share on Facebook Water workouts are a good way to burn calories and tone muscles and are a particularly
good choice for someone with joint problems or someone who is recovering from an injury. Treading water is
one type of water exercise that might aid in weight loss. Talk to your doctor before beginning a new exercise
routine. Healthy Weight Loss The only way to lose weight is to burn more calories than you consume. Cutting
calories from your diet and increasing your exercise help you achieve this. The Centers for Disease Control
and Prevention recommends losing 1 to 2 pounds per week, which requires cutting to 1, calories per day.
Treading water burns calories and might help you lose unwanted weight. Calories Burned Treading water at a
moderate effort for 30 minutes burns about calories for a pound person. Increasing your intensity to a faster
pace, by moving your arms and legs more rapidly, ramps up your calorie burn to about calories per half hour.
At this pace your heart rate is rapid, your breathing is fast and having a conversation is difficult. Your calorie
burn will be lower if you weigh less than pounds and more if you are heavier. Your calorie burn may also be
affected if you only move your arms rather than moving them in combination with your legs. Diet Despite the
calorie-burning benefits of treading water, it is unlikely to result in weight loss on its own. The calories you
burn are relatively low when compared to other forms of cardiovascular exercise. To create the calorie deficit
required for weight loss, combine treading water with a healthy and well-balanced diet. Reduce your calorie
intake by eliminating or limiting fast food, fried food, cookies, cake, candy, soda and frozen meals. Fill your
plate with a variety of foods from each food group, including low-fat dairy, lean protein, whole grains, fruits
and vegetables. These items are generally low in calories but satisfy hunger and help you meet your nutritional
requirements, as well as giving you the energy to tread water during your workout. Considerations Treading
water is a good form of exercise and may contribute to healthy weight loss. However, it is difficult for many
people to maintain for extended periods of time. Combine treading water with other forms of water exercises,
such as aerobics or lap swimming, to counteract this while also toning your muscles and burning calories.
Chapter 8 : Dream Moods: Your Dream Symbol Interpretation
A dream about a swimming pool or any pool of water may be referring to the unconscious and/or your emotions; may
suggest that you are exploring your unconscious and trying to get to know, understand and appreciate yourself more.

Chapter 9 : Treading Water in an Empty Pool
How to Tread Water. In this Article: Article Summary Basic Techniques Treading Techniques Community Q&A Treading
water is moving your limbs for the sole purpose of staying afloat and it is a basic survival swimming skill.
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